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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You may have seen in the news about vouchers being once again available 

for those in receipt of Free School Meals. Last time this was on offer 

many of you had many problems accessing the codes. 

 

We have offered a hot meal to those children eligible but still at home, 

unfortunately there wasn’t a very strong take up for this. 

 

Therefore, this time we are offering a 10 day food parcel to all children 

eligible for a Free School Meal who are still at home, provided by Wigan 

Council and consisting mainly of dried and tinned goods. 

 

These will be available to collect from the school office, this Monday 18th 

January from 12.15pm and will be available every fortnight until we return 

to school again fully. Any unwanted food parcels will be redistributed to 

other families within school as we do not want any food to go to waste. 

 

As always we are at the end of a phone for any help and advice during this 

difficult time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Leigh 

Headteacher 

Tel: 01942 222016  Fax: 01942 216820 
E-mail:    enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk  Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk 

Twitter: @MGPSWigan                                   Facebook: Marsh Green Primary 
 


